Dear Families and Students,
First, I’ll start out by saying that I miss you like crazy!!  I hope that you are all staying safe and healthy!  At this time, I am sending additional learning packets for you to do.  We must keep our brains growing and working through this time.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]In addition to the packets, I am sending your reading and math workbooks home with you.  If you have been doing the assignments online at Think Central and Pearson, then you can keep doing it there if you choose to.  You can do 2-3 workbook pages in math and reading a day.  In math, we were getting ready to start chapter 6 and in reading, you can start with Antarctic Journal, if you haven’t done that online.  Then move forward from there.  Packets are required at this time, if you finish that work, then you can do any of the online assignments.
You can also take advantage of the other online resources we have!  If you need more information about any of these, please email me at lshepler@k12.wv.us or you can send me a message on Dojo or LiveGrades.
· iReady
· Epic!
· Zearn
· Prodigy
· Mystery Doug
Completed work can be scanned and emailed to me, this seems to be working for most of us.  It’s important that we remain flexible and patient during this time.  This is something that none of us have been through, so we are trying to do the best we can.  I hope to see you soon and stay healthy!

Mrs. Shepler
